




 
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 22, 2022 

 

TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN 
 

 

This is to certify that Mr. Shahbaz Akhtar was working with SoftTech Engineers Limited, from April 2, 2018 

to August 22, 2022.  

During his tenure with us we have found him to be sincere, hardworking and a dedicated employee with 
a professional attitude. Mr. Shahbaz Akhtar has performed all his duties competently and effectively. 
 
We are sure he will be an asset to any business organization and we wish him all the best in all his future 

endeavors. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For SoftTech Engineers Limited.   

 
Rahul Deokar 

General Manager - Human Resources 

  

 


